
  “Yes, my soul, find rest in God; my 

hope comes from him. Truly he is my 

rock and my salvation; he is my for-

tress, I will not be shaken. “ 

Psalm 62:5-6 

 

• Amazing sentence writing  in Maple Class 

• A fabulous Teddy Bears’ picnic in After-School Club 

• Fabulous dinosaur feet biscuits made by Pre-School 

• The official opening  of our orchard by Cat Smith— https://www.catsmith.co.uk/

latest/2021/05/21/community-orchard-bares-fruit/  

Highlights of the week 

https://www.catsmith.co.uk/latest/2021/05/21/community-orchard-bares-fruit/
https://www.catsmith.co.uk/latest/2021/05/21/community-orchard-bares-fruit/


Changes after half-term 

 Reading books/folders can be brought to school each day and 

books will be changed more frequently. 

 Full school uniform should be worn each day. PE kit can be 

left in school so pupils do not need to come to school in PE kit 

on the day of their PE lesson and they can bring clothes to 

change into for dance. 

Miss Wragg 

We send our congratulations to 

Miss Wragg this week – she has 

been successful in an interview 

so will be leaving Fleetwood’s 

Charity School at the end of the 

school year. She has played a 

huge part in the development of 

Maths through school and is an 

excellent teacher but this is an 

amazing opportunity for her to 

progress her career and we all 

wish her well in her new role.  

Fund-Raising Raffle 

Miss Riding is organizing a raffle to raise 

money towards Year 6’s residential trip 

to York next month. Raffle tickets will 

cost 50p each and pupils can buy as 

many as they like! Please send in money 

in a clearly marked envelope with name 

of child/children and how many tickets 

you wish to purchase before Thursday 

next week. There will be a selection of 

children’s raffle prizes to win. 

If anyone would like to donate a        

suitable prize, Miss Riding would be 

very grateful. 

We will draw the raffle in our end of 

half-term Celebration Assembly on 

Thursday. 

Job Opportunity: 

We have a vacancy for part-time cleaning/  care-taking 

hours in school – ideally late afternoon/early evening. 

This would be ideal for someone who lives locally. If you 

know anyone who may be interested, please ask them 

to contact school for further information. 

(bursar@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk or 01253 810324) 

 

Laura Sandham School of Dance - Summer School 

I am delighted that some of our pupils have already enrolled on the 

summer school programme run by the dance school in August. This 

is a fabulous opportunity and includes a whole range of different 

activities – I have watched their end of week mini-performance on 

many occasions.  

For more details, contact Laura Sandham on 

misslaura2008@hotmail.co.uk 

Please complete the form for 

lunch arrangements next 

week… 

https://forms.office.com/r/

GrPKrVYjXF 

Dance Kit 

I have been asked by parents about what pupils should 

wear for dance lessons. They can wear their own suitable 

dance clothes (leggings and a leotard or dance top for girls 

and shorts and t-shirt for boys) or I would recommend look-

ing at the Laura Sandham School of Dance uniform which is 

smart and perfect for all styles of dance. See link below. I 

will put a competition on our Facebook page for our  

dancers where the prize will be an official dance kit for the 

lucky winner! 

https://danceandleisurewear.co.uk/product-category/

schools/laura-sandham-school-of-dance/ 

INSET Day 

Please note, school closes for half-term 

on Thursday 27th May at normal time. 

We re-open on Monday June 7th. 

https://forms.office.com/r/GrPKrVYjXF
https://forms.office.com/r/GrPKrVYjXF
https://danceandleisurewear.co.uk/product-category/schools/laura-sandham-school-of-dance/
https://danceandleisurewear.co.uk/product-category/schools/laura-sandham-school-of-dance/


  Pre School Ash Oak Willow Maple Elm 

Star of the 

week 

Ethan For being 
enthusiastic 
learning 
about dinosaur  

Archie for    
making great 
effort in his 
presentation 
across all     
subjects.  

Eddie –  
Fantastic work 
in Phonics.  

Millie – Answering 
and answering 
questions 
in Georgraphy.  

Amy for her 
growing  
confidence in 
Maths.  
  

Reuben for 
putting his hand 
up and getting 
involved in class 
discussions.   

Brave Luke for trying 
new activities  

Paris for  
persevering in 
Literacy.  

Jordan - For 
staying calm 
when he got 
stuck on the 
wooden play 
equipment  

Rylan – for having 
a go and trying 
hard in all lessons 
this week.   

Kyan for using his 
voice.  

Ayla 
for persevering 
in lessons.  

Kind Hazel  
 For sharing in 
the 
home corner  

Ivy for being 
kind to her 
friends in Ash 
Class.  

Kyle – for caring 
for someone 
who was feeling 
worried and 
sad  

Elijah - Always 
asking if he can 
help around the 
classroom.  

Ashton for his 
caring nature 
towards children 
and adults.  

Charlie for  
always offering 
to help around 
the classroom.  

Respectful Bertie For using 
good manners  

Felicia for  
always using 
her manners 
and listening to 
her peers and 
adults.  

Eddie – for  
always being 
polite to adults.  

Josh - for listening 
to adults, using his 
strategies when 
needed and  
helping others to 
make good 
choices.  

Lily for always 
using wonderful 
manners.  

Imogen 
for always  
listening to 
adults and  
having 
good manners.   

Dance Lola – great 
first week at 
dancing.   

Wisey- for his 
memory, smile 
and  
enthusiasm.   

Ruby- for her 
excellent 
jumps.  

Maddie- for  
always trying hard 
in dance.  
Izzy- great first 
week back to 
dance.  

Sophie – for her 
determination to 
succeed.   

Lucy- for her 
amazing  
handstand and 
worm.  

Behaviour 

star 

  George- For 
being calm all 
week and  
making good 
choices!  

Evelyn – for 
always showing 
excellent  
behaviour  
around school  

Luca – for trying 
hard to making/
the right choices. 
(Well done and 
keep going!)  

Katie S for always 
being ready to 
learn and 
 encouraging 
others to do the 
same.  

Gabby for being 
a role model 
both in the  
classroom and 
around school.   

Wonderful 

work 

  Bowen for  
fantastic  
adjectives in 
Literacy this 
week.  

Leo – for a  
wonderful 
acrostic poem 
about Mr Stink  

Lilly – Beautifully 
presented work in 
DT and Science.   

William for his 
fantastic writing.  

Reuben for some 
great work on 3D 
shapes   

Most Dojo 

points 

  Rory  Jacob  Joshua  Alfie  Joey  

Football 

Trainer 

    Jacob – for  
fantastic work 
in all the drills 
and the final 
match.   

  Kyan - Excellent 
positional 
 defending and 
some brilliant 
important tackles 
in the match.  

Joey -   

Stars of the week 


